
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 

Landfill Development Feasibility  

Technical and Environmental Consulting Services 
The County of Russell is currently seeking Landfill Feasibility Technical and 
Environmental Consulting Services with capabilities and experience in landfill 
development from a qualified and experienced firms/consultants to provide support for 
the Russell County’s Landfill Feasibility Project. The Board of Supervisors of Russell 
County, Virginia, hereinafter referred to as “The Board,” hereby issues to qualified firms 
and individuals, a Request for Qualifications (hereinafter referred to as “RFQ”). The 
Board proposes to award a contract for landfill technical and environmental consulting 
services to assist the Board in determining the feasibility of a substantial landfill project. 

 
Statements of Qualification will be evaluated based on the following information: 

 
1. Experience and qualifications of firms or individuals. 
2. Offeror’s past work experience with feasibility of substantial landfill projects. 
3. Relevant experience in providing similar consulting services. 
4. Capability to meet landfill technical and environmental consulting services 

requirements. 
5. Experience in landfill technical and environmental consulting services in the following 

environmental areas but not limited to:. 
• Groundwater Monitoring  
• Wetlands  
• Water Quality 
• Gas Monitoring 
• Storm Water  
• Environmental Assessments  
• Ecological Studies  
• Hazardous Waste  
• Landfill Federal, State, and County Regulatory Compliance  

 
Firms/consultants meeting the requirements of this RFQ are invited to submit their 
proposal. Request for Qualifications (RFQ) are available on the County’s Website Bid 
Postings • Russell County, VA • CivicEngage (russellcountyva.us) or email 
lonzo.lester@russellcountyva.us to request the RFQ. 

 

Proposals are due no later than 3:00 p.m., Monday, June 6, 2022. Any proposals received 
after this deadline will be returned to the offeror unopened.  The County reserves the right 
to reject any and all proposals. 

 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprises (small or minority and/or women owned firms) are 
encouraged to submit proposals. MBE/WBE firms are encouraged to submit proposals. 

 
The County is an equal opportunity/affirmative action employer and will not discriminate 
based on race, creed, color, national origin, age, or handicap. 

 
                                                                      BY ORDER OF THE  

RUSSELL COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
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